
Michael Moss 

Subject: SDC Licensing: Neverworld Representation CHIDDINGSTONE PARISH 

From: louise.clerk@chiddingstone.org 
Sent: 26 April 2019 
Subject: 19/00902/LAPRE - Neverworld Festival, Wilderness Farm, Hever 

Dear Michael 
Chiddingstone Parish Council has considered the premises licence application for this year, and members are in support of the application providing that: 
- the decibel level on Friday morning between midnight at 2am is no higher than 35dB.
- the decibel level on Saturday morning and Sunday morning between midnight and 2am is no higher than 45dB.
- the decibel levels throughout the rest of the festival are the same as last year.
Members feel that anything higher than those levels would constitute a public nuisance. If it becomes apparent, once the Noise Management Plan has been
submitted, that these limits will be exceeded, then the Parish Council will change their support comment to object.

The Parish Council is supportive of the reduction in hours for recorded music as last year the 6am finish raised objections locally. 

Kind regards 
Louise Kleinschmidt 
Clerk, Chiddingstone Parish Council 
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